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A kickoff meeting with Hamilton County and the City of Aurora took place after the 
announcement of Water Sustainability Fund awardees. The meeting discussed the hiring of 
a contractor for the project. An RFP was drafted and sent to several local vendors. Three 
proposals were received from HDR, JEO, and Olsson. The partners recommended HDR and 
the Board of Directors for the Upper Big Blue NRD accepted the partners recommendation.  
 
A kickoff meeting with HDR was held on January 22, at the NRD office building. All partners 
were present. HDR has received the existing model files and delineated a model boundary 
for the project. A second progress meeting is scheduled for April 10th. The project is staying 
on track with the project timeline. 
 
 


